
 
 
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Station Road, 
Beeston) Amendments to Loading Restrictions) 

Traffic Regulation Order 2021 (5296) 
 

 
Nottinghamshire County Council is proposing to amend the loading restrictions on 
parts of Station Road, Beeston. 
 
As part of the refurbishments of the Beeston shopping complex and multi-storey car 
park, a new delivery lay-by has been constructed on the south-west side of Station 
Road at Beeston. The lay-by has been designed to facilitate loading / unloading to 
the shops and the new cinema building. To achieve this the existing Traffic 
Regulation Order (TRO) needs to be amended. It is therefore proposed to change 
the waiting restricting in the new lay-by to Loading / Unloading Only At Any Time. 
The length of double yellow lines and no loading restrictions at this location is being 
removed. 
 
A plan showing the proposals (Drawing number H/SLW/3685/01) is attached, along 
with a copy of the site notice 
 
The new loading and unloading restriction along Station Road is designed to assist 
vehicles delivering to the shops and the new cinema. 


